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My comments are general in nature.

Voting is a right in America. No rule should be implemented that creates an
unnecessary burden upon a person legally entitled to vote. Rules should be
implemented that make it difficult and clearly fraudulant for a person to vote that is
not legally entitled to vote.

A person should be required to produce a picture identification card with name,
address, and age, at a minimum, when registering to vote. The same identification
should be produced to vote at a polling place and mail-in ballots should be reserved
for bonafide absentee voters.

No person wanting to vote in Colorado lacks the ability to obtain either a Colorado
Driver's License or a Colorado Identification Card which will serve as the requisite
photo identification card.





